

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk



Dear Parents/carers,

The children have all planted a sunflower and have been watching it start to grow. We are sending them home for you to look after and will be having a sunflower competition. Please keep a record of your sunflower's growth and record it in any way you wish.

Your sunflower diaries need to be in school on the week beginning the 30^{th} June when we will see who has the tallest sunflower in each class. The winner from each class will receive a prize.

Thank you,

The Early Years Team













